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Robert Schmid, Presi-
dent of Hibbing Chap-
ter 14 of the Minnesota 
Finnish American Histo-
rical Society visited the 
Institute on Sebtember 
5th. Pictured in front of 
the copy of the painting 
of Juho Rissanen of the 
Finnish American farm 
which R. Schmid dona-
ted to the Institute of 
Migration in 1992.

The Finnish ambassador 
to the United States, 
Pekka Lintu, visited the 
Institute of Migration on 
August 9th. He is very in-
terested in Finnish Ame-
ricans and their history.


